UNITED STATES
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR
OFFICE 'OF THE SECRETARY

. WASHINGTON 25, D, C.

MAY 15 1982

Dear ¥r. Fooke:

your letter of April 18 reguesting the views of this
parisent with regard to the revocmiion of Executive Order
SC3, w5 amended by Executive Crder No. 8729, which estabe
iished the Guem Islend Naval Defensive Sea Ares and the Guam
Islend Navel sir Space Beservation. Inclosed for your infore
BETICH 18 & copy of & lebter dated danszry 3, 1962, which
sugmarises the position of this Departoent.

The Dejartment of Interior > &5 8 ecdvilian & iz not in
& posizion o comeent on defense considerations with respect
To the militery security progren in Guam, and in & report to
the Wnite House of April 25, 1962 s> on the sane matier T so
stated. We have, of course s dong felt that the continued
application of security reguirenents makes diffiecult the adnin-

istration of the civilian government of Guam as provided by

Repre

te

rz in the Pacific Islapds, Guanm and the Trust Terxitory
- Facific Islands, with staff mewbsrs of both the National
ity Couwneil end the Defense Department. We are in B Yt~
patiy with the lifting of swch restrictions of this security
Progren as By be uo longer necessary or wihich will not affect
the defense posture of the Un;i,te:gi\ States.
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i Sincerely yours, -
>, . *

entatives of the Department have also discussed security
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Mr. Arthur B. Focke
General Counsel

Bureau of the Py
Washington £5, L. 2.

Enclosure



